
‭August 20, 2025‬

‭Leadership Announcement for Holy Family Catholic School‬
‭2025–2026 Academic Year‬

‭We are pleased to announce that Dr. Jamie Tyrrell, current Principal of St. Thomas‬
‭More Catholic School (a GRACE school), will also serve as‬‭Interim Principal‬‭at‬
‭Holy Family Catholic School for the upcoming 2025–2026 academic year. Dr.‬
‭Tyrrell will begin this additional leadership role on September 3, 2025, with the‬
‭full support of Dr. Stephanie Shedrow, Executive Director of Learning for‬
‭GRACE.‬

‭As Interim Principal, Dr. Tyrrell will be on-site at Holy Family three days per‬
‭week. In this role, she will oversee daily school operations, support faculty and‬
‭staff, engage with parents as partners, and continue to cultivate a vibrant,‬
‭faith-centered environment where students and families thrive.‬

‭To further support this model, Dr. Shedrow will be on-site two days per week. She‬
‭will work closely with Dr. Tyrrell to ensure strong collaboration, consistent communication, and continued excellence in‬
‭educational programming and community engagement at Holy Family.‬

‭To learn more about Dr. Shedrow,‬‭[click here]‬

‭“We are confident that this leadership approach will provide stability, consistency, and a deepened‬
‭commitment to the mission and values of Holy Family Catholic School,” said Mrs. Kimberly Desotell,‬
‭President of GRACE. “Dr. Tyrrell and Dr. Shedrow bring a wealth of experience and a shared passion for‬
‭serving students, educators, and families.”‬

‭This leadership plan is intended to remain in place for the duration of the 2025–2026 school year. The principal position‬
‭will be formally posted in January for the 2026–2027 academic year.‬

‭We are grateful for the commitment and dedication of our leadership teams, educators, and school communities. We look‬
‭forward to a joyful and successful year ahead at Holy Family Catholic School!‬

‭For additional information, please contact me directly at‬‭kdesotell@gracesystem.org‬‭or 920-499-7330.‬
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